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Dear Friends, 

 Enclosed is a letter we received with an update on what is       
happening with the radio station project in Guinea Bissau.   
 
 We were thrilled to see that soon the Gospel will be broad-
cast across the country of Guinea Bissau.  In spite of all the red 
tape, the delays and the enormity of the project, there is light at 
the end of the tunnel!  Please continue to pray that all will be in 
place for the projected date in November. 
 
 Pray also for the 1000 study Bibles that were recently printed to send to pastors 
there.  Again, there is the paper work, permits, shipping and receiving needed before 
they get into the hands of those who so desperately need them. 
 
 God bless you for your partnership with us in this effort. 
          ETS Staff 
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